From: Alistair Newton

Sent: Monday, 7 October 2019 11:23 AM
To: HANRAHAN, Kaitlin
Subject: RE: AA1000449 - Metropolitan Waste and Resource Recovery Group & Ors (landfill)

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Kaitlin,
Please see below MWRRG's clarification on the nature of the landfill services tender.

The structure of the tender, tender schedules and proposed contract durations have been designed to receive bids for
landfilling and waste transfer services. On that basis, while it is possible that non-conforming bids may be received
(e.g., from potential AWP services or other parties), it is expected that submissions will be received from landfill and
transfer station operators. The separate AWP procurement process will obviously provide opportunities for potential
AWP services suppliers.

Kind regards,

Alistair Newton | Partner

Corrs Chambers Westgarth
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